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16 July 2015, Geneva 

 

Dear Mr. Syed Mahmood Nasir, 
 

Thank you for your e-mail received on 19 June 2015 with a request for targeted support from the 
UN-REDD Programme. I am pleased to inform you that the requested funding to support the 
completion and validation of the National Forest Monitoring System (NFMS) Action Plan for Pakistan 
has been approved. 
 
The UN-REDD Programme, through the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations 

(FAO) will provide support for a total amount of US$ 35,000. The main outputs expected from this 

support are a completed and validated NFMS Action Plan for Pakistan and capacity built on national 

forestry inventory. 

 

The FAO regional team stands ready to provide all the assistance you may need. The contact person 
is Mr. Ben Vickers (ben.vickers@fao.org). Please update the timeline in the work plan. 
 

We are looking forward to continued collaboration with Pakistan in the country’s REDD+ efforts. 

 

 

 

 

Syed Mahmood Nasir  
Inspector General of Forests / REDD+ National Focal Point 
Ministry of Climate Change  
Government of Pakistan   
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Cc: 

Mr. Michael Jones, United Nations Resident Coordinator for Pakistan 


